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Beginning on September 10 t
we will be switching from the
Revised Common Lectionary
to the Narrative Lectionary
On Sundays from September
through May this year the
scriptural texts follow the
sweep of the biblical story,
from Creation through the
early Christian church. The
texts show the breadth and variety of voices within
Scripture. They invite you to hear the stories of Abraham
and Sarah, Moses and the prophets, Jesus, and Paul. The
hope is that in listening to the many different voices within
Scripture you will grow in your overall appreciation and
knowledge of the Biblical story as well as enrich your life of
faith.

This lectionary was started back in 2010 by a few
professors at Luther Seminary in St. Paul along with the
consultation of pastors throughout the church. The texts
that are selected lend themselves well to the proclamation
of what God is doing. The stories tell of hope and
disappointment, suffering and redemption. In all these
varied contexts, we find God dealing with the complexities
of human life. This is a four year cycle of stories with a
focus on a different Gospel each year. This year we will
di scover the richness and disti
Gospel and his account of the life of Jesus.
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http://www.narrativelectionary.org/
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The Church Year also helped shape the flow of the Narrative
Lectionary. Old Testament readings move through the story

of Godods dealings with I srael a
the prophets who speak of longing and hope. Readings from

the Gospels fit the movement from Christmas and Epiphany

to the Transfiguration, Ash Wednesday, Holy Week and
Easter. Selections from the boo
trace the outward movement of the resurrection message,
culminating on Pentecost with readings focusing on the

Spirit.

The two biggest changes you will notice will be that there

may be only one reading each week (often a Psalm or other
responsive reading will be included) and that up until
Advent, there will be no Gospel reading. Trust that Jesus
shines throughout the entire Bible and we will discover
together many connections to Jesus from those 1 st
Testament stories. The hope is that the overall biblical story
becomes more familiar to you and you are able to speak
more fluently the first language of our faith.

Pastor Dwight Rudquist
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God gave to us
the Autumn seaso
so we could have
a respite and rest
for it is the season
for our beset souls
to see how much
we are blessed



New MemBetsne!

If you are interested in becoming
a member, please contact the
office at 654655265.
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Worship every Sunday at 9:00am. 1 ok A d £ So
Recorded services from Sunday/n ®k @ S| y 2 NB
morning worship are available 1 Pk NK St R2 Y
Sunday afternoons on our website1 9K H i S 2
www.tflutheran.org and can also be! @k 9T K|y

found on our YouTube Channel:

First Evangelical Lutheran Church ¢ ¢ §1 48 02y i O

of TF-2nd.

L1 BRARQRS
Sunday 8:00a+h0:30am

C OUN C MEETING

Council will meet September 11,
2023.

SEPTE MB BIRTHDAYS
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MO N T H LGMNGREPORT

Each of you should give what you have
decided in your heart to give, not
reluctantly or under compulsion, for God
loves a cheerful giver. —2 Cor. 9:7 (NIV)

Budgeted Weekly Expenses: $2771.60

07/30 Giving: $3,042.00
08/06 Giving: $2,542.00
08/13 Giving $2,547.00
08/2Q GLVl , $2,470.00

'Ihag you for your faithful giving.

AU
A A O aé HA contact FELC Treasurer, Becky

Hulden with any questions or concerns
at: 651-465-3631 or rhulden@gmail.com.
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Bible Study: Sunday mornings
following fellowship.
Fall start up date: September 18th
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Church Choir

First and Third Thursday
mornings at 9:30am
No experience needed!
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We need volunteer kitchen assistants to
help pack meals for delivery. You can
support your community by volunteering
a couple mornings a month from 9:00 and
11:30 at Parmly on the Lake in Chisago
City. We appreciate your flexibility.

For more details and to register, call Coordinator Jackie
Law at 651 -257 -0582

The backpack program i s I n fL
continues to need our help sto
program ensures kiddos have f
there is not school. Here is
bags, any support i n restocki
appreciated
Canned Complete Meal sOd,i ke F
Be@aRoni, and Chili Mac ~ Ma
Ramen Noodl es | FIl avored
Smal | Cereal boxes | Chi c ke
Il ndi vidual Snack Packs |
Pop Tarts | Canned Veget
There i s a bin at the churc

Thank you for all the school
supplies and backpacks donated to
Family Pathways!!!!



